To John Silva MD





From Dave Warner MD





Re: Revised SoW for development of Interactive Perceptualization Environment (GROK BOX)


	DARPA BAA#96-24





Dr. Silva





Please find enclosed a revised statement of work for FY’97. These changes reflect  the specificity you requested for the % breakdown of each task.  That is, the budget of $995,006 for FY’97 has been broken down by task and subtask as per your request.





Please note that $100k covers Task 1 and Task’s 2A through 2E





These changes reflect the changes to the total 3yr effort as specified in the IDIQ format per Richard Laverty


of NRaD





We believe that the development of such an Interactive Perceptualization Environment will enhance the ability of individual human users to productively search for and discover relationships in large heterogeneous textual databases.





We are prepared to begin upon your approval of release of funds.





Please note that the equipm
